
August 3, 2022
Construction Alert #28

•  Tomorrow, Thursday, August 4, 2022, there  will be a temporary sidewalk closure in front of 130 E 
    Flagler Street (south side of Flagler St) for Comcast installation.
•  Access to businesses will remain open, but there may be some pedestrian detours.
•  As always, we thank stakeholders for their patience.


